
On the Job Injuries

All Carnegie Mellon employees are covered by Workers’ Compensation for physical injuries and 
occupational diseases that arise out of and in the course and scope of employment. Workers’ 
Compensation was not designed to cover all of the workers’ health problems; it does, however, provide 
a wide range of benefits for work related injuries and illnesses. The employee has definite legal 
responsibilities that are required to establish a claim for compensation. For more information about on- 
the-job injuries and workers’ compensation, please click here. You may also call 412-268-4747 for 
additional help. 

https://www.cmu.edu/hr/benefits/benefit_programs/worker_comp.html

